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Section 72(1)(b)(ii) of the ATIPP Act was used to withhold information the disclosure of which could 
reduce the effectiveness of law enforcement investigative techniques or procedures. 
 
Information has been withheld under section 74(1)(a) of the ATIPP Act as the disclosure would reveal 
advice and recommendations prepared by and for a public body. 
 
Information related to other governments or organizations has been withheld under section 76(1) of 
the ATIPP Act as the disclosure could reasonably be expected to harm relations between a public body 
and a municipality, or the Government of Canada. 
 
There will be no charge for this request.  
 
Right to Complain 
 
You have the right to make a complaint in respect of this response to the Yukon Information and 
Privacy Commissioner under Section 66 of the ATIPP Act, no later than 30 business days after you 
receive this response. To make a complaint, contact: 

 
Yukon Information and Privacy Commissioner 
3162 3rd Ave. 
Whitehorse, YK Y1A 1G3 
E-mail: intake@yukonombudsman.ca 
Phone: (867) 667-8468; toll free (in Yukon) 1-800-661-0408 (ext. 8468) 
 

Contact Person in Department 
 
If there are any questions, please contact Scott Tyrner, Access and Privacy Analyst for the Department 
of Justice at (867) 667-9477 or jus.atipp@yukon.ca  
 

Reviewed by: Signature: 

John Phelps, Chair, Yukon Police Council  

 


